Town Village of Harrison Inter-Office Memorandum

To: Ronald Belmont, Supervisor/Mayor and Members of the Town Board

From: Maureen MacKenzie/Comptroller

Date: December 28, 2017

Re: Town Board Meeting January 4, 2018

Request by Comptroller Maureen MacKenzie for authorization to accept the following donations for the Holiday Project for Year End 2017:

Elizabeth D and Hunter M Brown	\$	300.00
Mary K Crescenzi	\$	150.00
Kathleen G. Tirella	\$	50.00
Daina M Doughty	\$	20.00
Michael and Diane Martins Miceli	\$	20.00
Constantina and Paul Maiello	\$	50.00
Robert C and Alyson Isbrandtsen	\$	75.00
David and Christie Greear	\$	100.00
Jennifer M and James M Coffey	\$	150.00
Harrison PBA Foundation Inc	\$	1,000.00
То	tal: \$	1.915.00

Total Holiday Project 2017 donations received to date is \$18,481.50